
Welcome back after the 
summer holidays!  We have 
had a fantastic start to the 
new year and the children 
have settled in lovely.  We 
are very excited about our 
new class and we will be 
“WORKING TOGETHER TO 
BE THE BEST WE CAN BE!” 

 

Topic 

This term our topic will be 
Super me. We will begin the 
topic by children sharing 
their summer bags to find 
out about their interests. 
We will then be thinking 
about our selves and what 
makes us super!  

After that we will move onto 
Super heroes and real life 
superheroes. We will be 
reading the texts Supertato 
and Traction man.  

We also have a mini topic all 
about Autumn and a walk in 
the woods during which the 
children will be looking at 
seasonal change and signs of 
Autumn and  enjoying stories 
such as Gruffalo and Owl 
babies.  

Finally as we approach      
December our topic will 
change to Christmas which 
we will all be excited about. 
See the reverse for more 
details. 

 

Reception Info 

Please note that school 
starts at 9am but we will 
open the doors from 8.45am.  
The gates will be locked at 
9.00am.  If you are late for 
any reason please phone 
school and bring your child to 
the school office where they 
will be accompanied to their 
class. 

Nursery Hours  

The Nursery session has now 
changed to afternoons and 
the children are really enjoy-
ing it.  The afternoon session 
allows for a free flow of out-
door learning and preparing 
for full time school next 
year.  The session times are 
12.15-30 drop off and 
3.00pm-3.15pm pick up. 
Thank you for your support 
with this, 

 

EYFS Fund  

We are still continuing with 
our 50p per week snack fund 
to ensure the children bake  
and enjoy a snack each day. 
Please tick off your child’s 
name each week when paid 
and put the money in the pot.  
The book will be in the EYFS 
cloakroom.  

 

Reception Book bags 

Please bring your child’s book bag every-
day and put it in the box provided.  Each 
night if they could share their story this 
would be fantastic.  A separate letter 
will follow explaining how you can support 
your child at home with their reading. 

Please sign their book if possible and we 
would love to hear your comments about 
their reading. 

 

Home loan   

We also have a home loan book shelf in 
the cloak room. Nursery and Reception 
children are invited to borrow books 
from school to share at home—please 
sign the book on the stand in the cloak 
room when borrowing or 
returning books.  

Reception children will be 
given a book to draw pic-
tures about their stories 
and parents please feel 
free to add comments 
about what your child said about the 
stories you share together.  

Help  

We are always looking for empty     
boxes, kitchen roll tubes etc for the 
gluing area.  Please donate any of 
these that you may have at home. 

 

RWI– reading 

We are holding a Read Write Inc 
meeting for all parents in Reception 
who would like to find out more.  The 
meeting will be Monday 24th         
September at 2.45pm. 
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Special points of 
interest: 

 PE will take 
place on a 
Tuesday  and 
Thursday af-
ternoon.    

 Can all          
reception    
children make 
sure that they 
have a P.E kit 
on their pegs 
every day. This 
should include 
shorts, T shirt 
and trainers.  
Please ensure 
children are 
wearing school 
uniform and no 
jewellry. 

 

 

 

Finally 

For an over view of the years topics please see 
the school website but we will send out a class 
newsletter each term to keep you up to date. 

If anyone has any questions or problems please 
do not hesitate to speak to myself Mrs Jones.  I 
am available at the end of every day and I will do 
my best to support families in any way I can 

Thank you Mrs Jones 

Dates 

The dates for the diary are all displayed in the 
cloakroom on the parent’s information board.  
Here are a few important dates for EYFS  
Autumn term… 

24th September—RWInc parents meeting 

15th October—Parents evening 

25th October—Reception class assembly 

5th November—School photos 

11th December—Reception Christmas performance 

13th December—Nursery carols around the tree 


